
Junee Preschool Response to CoVID 19 pandemic 

These planned measures to respond to the CoVID 19 pandemic are 
current as of 30 January 2023 in line with the Department of 

Education. They will be continually reviewed and updated to remain 
in-line with information from the Department of Health and 

Department of Education. 

Stage  Measures to be implemented 

1  

* Parents/Carers will be able to enter the preschool to enter their 
child’s room upon drop off & collection. 
* Child/staff members displaying signs of respiratory illness will need 
to stay home/be collected.  
* Storage of water bottles to in drink bottle holders in order for them 
to remain separated.  

2  

* 1 Parent/Carer  to drop off and pick up from the decks outside 
each room. Masks are no longer mandatory for parents or staff, 
however  its up to your discretion if you chose too. 
* Existing hygiene practices increased in frequency (eg, hand 
washing, cleaning of bathrooms, cleaning of equipment). 
* Education around hygiene practices increased. 
* Staff/students who show signs of respiratory (cold or flu-like) 
symptoms to be excluded until tested for CoVID19 and recovered. 
* Visitors (other than those necessary for the day to day running of 
the Preschool) to be restricted. Sign put on the gate to call before 
entering. 
* Excursions/ events to be cancelled until threat of pandemic is 
deemed over.  

3  

* 1 Parents/carer are to drop off and pick up at the front gate and 
not enter the indoor area of the service. 

• * Families should maintain physical distancing at the front gate of 
the service whilst wearing a mask. 

• * If you need to enter the service you must sign in using the NSW QR 
code which will be displayed at the gate and show proof of double 
vaccination. 
* After any absences, families will be asked where they have been 
recently to identify anyone coming from CoVID hotspots. 
* Advise families with members whose immune systems are 



compromised to stay home. 
* Advise families that if they feel uncomfortable, that they are 
welcome to keep their children at home.  

4  

* Families will be asked to keep children away from Preschool unless 
they have no alternative care. 
* Preschool will operate with a skeleton staff, with some staff 
members working from home to provide online learning content.  

5  
* The Preschool will be closed to staff and students until further 
notice.  

We are moving to stage 1 of these measures as of 30 January 2023 


